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TOWN OF SUDBURY 
COUNCIL ON AGING  

SPECIAL EVENT SUBCOMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

September 28, 2023 
1:00 PM 

WEBSITE:  http://sudbury.ma.us/departments/CouncilOnAging/ 
 

Members Present:  Paul Marotta, Don Sherman 
and Debra Galloway, Director of Sudbury Senior Center  

Members Absent: Anna Newberg 
Guests: Joe Bausk, Friends of Sudbury Seniors President,  

Friends Members: Pat Howard, Jacqui Bausk 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:02 PM 
 
Committee Purpose: to plan for the New Senior Center Celebration 
 
Committee Objective: to introduce the community to the new space; showcase special 
programs. 
 
 
Soft Opening: 
 
Discussion ensued about the planned special event at the new Senior Center.  Paul asked for 
updates on Food, Flowers and Giveaways.  All of the items have been purchased or are in the 
process of being purchased, except for the food and flowers.   
 
Paul recognized guest Kay Bell, who shared with the group that her husband, Matthew, is a 
musician who would be interested in volunteering to play at the Soft Opening celebration.  She 
will check with him about the proposed date and backup date.  The Committee was excited to 
have local musicians offering background music for the event. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 PM. 
 
 
Next Meetings: 
 
Thursday, October 26, 1:00 PM 
 
Note: Friends Meeting will follow the Subcommittee meeting on Thursday, October 26 at 2:00 
PM. 
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The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM. 
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